

BRIXHAM HARBOUR USERS ASSOCIATION

Chairman: Mrs Sandie Armstrong 5 Dashpers, Brixham, Devon TQ5 9I.J Tel: 01803 856476 (H) 07764 845757(M) 01803 842424 (W)

Capt. K. Mowat,
Director of Marine Services,
Torbay Harbour Office,
Beacon Quay,
Torquay,
Devon

30th October 2005

Dear Kevin,

Re: Proposed Mooring Fee Increase 2007

The above topic was put forward and debated at a meeting of the Brixham Harbour Users Association on Monday 23d October 2006.

BHUA Members were of the opinion that in light of disruption to harbour facilities in the current year it was considered that a 21/2% rise in harbour charges would be more acceptable.

However it was recognised that such a sum was not an option therefore BHUA Member : would accept a maximum of 3% increase for 2007.

Yours sincerely,

Janare

LADET

Sandie Armstrong BHUA Chairman

copy to Copt habistour